May 15, 2007

Honorable Mayor and Members of Regular Meeting of
the Hermosa Beach City Council May 22, 2007

; SOUTH PARK PARKING -
REMOVE OVERNIGHT PARKING PROHIBITION

Recommendation:

That the City Council review and consider a proposal to remove the overnight parking
prohibition on the lower parking lot.

Background:

The City Council reviewed a request by Councilmember Reviczky to remove the

2:00 a.m. to 6:00 a.m. parking restriction on the lower South Park parking lot. This
would allow overnight parking in this lot. The new parking regulations for the lower
parking a lot will be six (6) hour parking from 10:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.. RV parking will
be prohibited due to space and size. No changes are being proposed for the upper lot
which 18 accessed off of Loma Drive.

Respectfully submitted,

Steplien R. Burrell
City Manager



